
Dear Sir/Madam 
I’m a resident at 26 Vista Avenue, Balgowlah Heights and I would like to request an extension of time for the 
submissions to be forwarded to the council. We were unaware of the development until very recently and the 
normal protocol for planning applications is that local residents are notified however it seems that in this case 
notification wasn’t provided. 
I understand that the closing date for submissions is 1st June 2022 however I would like an extension of time to 
be granted in order that I may further investigate to review the documentation and provide comments. 
I note that the DA notification was not displayed in a prominent position at the address above and that a large 
commercial bin had been placed in front of it obscuring it’s view. Furthermore I understand that it is protocol for 
DA’s for developments such as this to have a level of community consultation, this very sadly and negligently 
was not the case. 
I look forward to hearing from you with an appropriate response. 
Kind regards 
Michele Mckenzie 

Sent: 23/05/2022 12:19:28 PM
Subject: DA2022/0596 - SP35989 29-37 Dobroyd Road, Balgowlah Heights


